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End-of-Life (EOL) Announcement 

ForeScout CounterACT 6.3.4.0, 6.3.4.1 and 6.3.4.10 

October 18th, 2017 

 
Effective October 18th, 2017, ForeScout is announcing End-of-Life of the following ForeScout CounterACT® 

software releases:  
 

• CounterACT version 6.3.4.0 

• CounterACT version 6.3.4.1 

• CounterACT version 6.3.4.10 
 
Key dates related to this End-of-Life announcement are: 
 

Date  

October 18, 2017 End-of-Life announcement 

April 15, 2018 End-of-Maintenance and Support 

 
 
ForeScout will continue to support existing customers on CounterACT 6.3.4.0, 6.3.4.1 and 6.3.4.10 in 
accordance with ForeScout’s ActiveCare Maintenance and Support Policy until April 15, 2018. During this 
period, ForeScout will make commercially reasonable efforts to provide technical assistance, bug fixes and 
workarounds for bugs. After the End-of-Maintenance and Support date, no technical support or bug fixes will 
be provided for these specific CounterACT versions. 
 
ForeScout will only provide maintenance updates for the HPS (Host Property Scanner) Vulnerability Database 
for these specific CounterACT versions until April 15, 2018. After the End-of-Maintenance and Support date, 
no HPS Vulnerability Database updates will be provided for these specific CounterACT versions. 
 
ForeScout recommends that customers on these specific CounterACT versions should upgrade to the current 
supported versions prior to the End-of-Maintenance and Support date. 
 
If you have any questions about this End-of-Life announcement, please contact ForeScout Technical Support 
at support@forescout.com. 
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